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Statement 

On behalf of TELE Greenland I hereby declare the company’s support to the United Nations Global Compact 

and its 10 principles.  

In the following enclosed report covering 2019, we list the efforts and progress of the company to increase 

responsibility and sustainability in our business practices.  

 

 

Kristian Reinert Davidsen 

CEO, TELE Greenland 


